SAN GABRIEL DESIGN REVIEW COMMISSION

Notice of Cancellation

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the San Gabriel Design Review Commission Regular Meeting on Monday, January 28, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. has been cancelled due to lack of business. The next regular meeting will be held on Monday, February 25, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. The meeting will be held in the City Council Chambers, located at San Gabriel City Hall, 425 South Mission Drive, San Gabriel, CA. Inquiries may be directed to Larissa De La Cruz, Associate Planner at (626) 308-2806, ext. 4625.